June 14, 2020

Dear Parents.

Greetings!

Hope this letter finds you well. We miss you all.

Thank you for completing the parent questionnaire part 1 - a quick survey on digital device resources of our faith formation families. If you have not yet done so, here is the link - https://forms.gle/WoQ2mmNSX76jVE6m7

I am writing to inform you that in response to the pandemic the Diocese of Brooklyn Secretariat for Evangelization and Catechesis is recommending that the parish religious education offer a blended/hybrid curriculum in 2020-2021. It means that students must have access both to a digital distance learning-based curriculum for at-home catechesis as well as in a parish in-person catechesis. More information will be made available on the parent page.

Presently, we are looking into finding the best religious education blended curriculum for our parish.

Please be assured that we are to continue working with you as the primary catechist of your child on a collaborative effort all year-round. Because faith formation is an ongoing task and we must continue to cultivate each other's faith. Please do not hesitate to reach out to us if you need individualized lessons/resources during the summer.

Please know that we are very grateful and I am humbled personally for your deep appreciation of our faith and making sure that your child does the same.

We will continue to keep you posted and please look out for updates in the coming weeks. Enjoy your summer! Celebrate daily your love for God. To Jesus Through Mary.

A blessed solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ! (https://mycatholickids.com/the-feast-of-corpus-christi-food-for-the-journey/)

Resources for Consecration to Mary for families: https://www.ewtn.com/catholicism/library/consecration-12841

https://totalconsecration.newevangelizers.com/consecration-explained/

https://youtu.be/iTL3BqBq_xA - Day 1 of Preparation for total consecration to Jesus through Mary by St. Louis de Montfort

Blessings, Theresa qasfaithformation@gmail.com